
Appendix C: Letters of Objections 

1.0 129-131 Market Street 

From: Lorraine Van Allen 

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 9:55 am 

To: Patrick A.J. Vusir 

Subject: Re: 129-131 Market Street 

Dear Patrick Vusir 

It is with great confusion that I read your letter (received April 27,2022).  Your letter 

clearly indicates that even if I object to this property being listed "Council in consultation 

with the Heritage Committee can decide to keep the property listed on the Register or to 

remove it". 

Reading over Frequently Asked Questions, I can see no advantage or disadvantage to 

being listed. I assume if I wanted to demolish any building I would have to get a permit 

from the City so why is this 60 days notice anything but redundant? 

As president of Leajil Management Corporation, I have owned this building for over 40 

years.  The City has never expressed any interest in this "Historic Building".  The City 

has allowed homeless, drug addicts to sit on our porch, stairs and camp in our backyard 

causing my tenants to feel unsafe, unheard and ready to move. 

Am I missing something? Why are you wasting taxpayer's time and money on a list that 

means nothing ? (honestly, sending a glossy photo of a building I see every day is over 

the top ridiculous)  Surely this money could be put to better use!!!! 

Please respond to this email. I would be very interested to learn who thinks this whole 

thing is anything but a senseless waste of your time and mine. 

Sincerely 

Lorraine Van Allen  



2.0 196 and 204 Marlborough Street 

From: Nick Van Dyk 

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 7:39 am 

To: Patrick A.J. Vusir 

Subject: Heritage Register Project 

Hello, 

I received two letters in the mail with regards to properties I own (204 and 196 

Marlborough) and them being added to the heritage register. 

I kindly would like to deny this request and not have my properties or any other ones we 

own in Brantford added to the heritage register. 

I’m not able to attend the virtual meeting so please accept this email as notice.  

Thanks, 

Nick Van Dyk 

NVD Properties Inc. 

  



3.0 292 Park Avenue 

From: Brent Evans 

Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 4:26 pm 

To: Patrick A.J. Vusir 

Subject: Non-designated listing for heritage property 

Hello there. I recently received a notice about my property being considered as a Non-

designated registered property. I do not want to be included on this register as I don't 

see any value in my ownership of my property (292 Park Ave) being on this list. I 

believe that these resources being used to designate properties should be spent 

elsewhere in our ward especially on dealing with homeless people and the cleanup of 

our parks within our ward. Case in point being I went to Sheri Mar park today with my 

children and had to throw a used crack pipe in the garbage. This park is a nice place to 

bring the kids and play at but it doesn't seem like it is a place where I can take them 

anymore. How long until I find a needle there on the playground? Again; tax dollars 

need to be spent at addressing this everyday issue in our ward; not a register of 

heritage houses. 

Thanks for your time, 

Brent Evans 


